
Upcoming Dates 

September 27 

  Church Fall Festival 

October 2 

  Early Dismissal 1:15 No after school care 

  Blessing of the Animals at 1:00 

October 6 

  H.S.A. Meeting at 6:30 

October 9 

  End of first 9 weeks 

October 12-16 

  Book Fair 

October 16 

  No school–Parent/Teacher Conference 

  Report Cards sent home with parents 

November 11 

  Progress Reports go home 
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Be Responsible 

Be Respectful 

Be Safe 

WWJD 

Spotlight Corner 

It is so nice to be back at school with all the               

students and staff! We are looking forward 

to the children eating their lunches in the 

cafeteria again! 

We would like to invite your child to eat our 

delicious lunches cooked right here in the 

Holy Cross kitchen!  We are taking all    

safety precautions and measures as we 

prepare each meal.  We have started    

selling ice-cream, pickle pops and other 

treats at lunch time again! These treats 

vary from 0.25 to $1.00! 
 

God Bless You,  

Ms. Jane & Ms. Sarah 

The next Safe Environment class will be 
held on September 24 at 6:30 pm.  
Please contact the school office for any 
questions.  Remember, if you would 
like to participate in any classroom 
functions, including holiday parties, you 
must be safe environment trained.   

Parent/teacher conferences are 

on Friday, October 16!   

There is NO school for the             

students on this day.   



Next Week’s Menu! 

September 21—25 

Monday—  Zoo Nuggets 

Tuesday—  Chicken Quesadillas 

Wednesday—  Meat Loaf 

Thursday—  Sausage & Garlic Parm. Pasta 

Friday—  Breakfast Jack with Hash 

Browns  

Please make sure your student 

comes to school with a water    

bottle. As we mentioned before, 

our filling stations have not been      

installed just yet. We are hopeful 

they will be installed on Friday,  

October 2!                                                

Thank you for your patience! 

Blessing of  the Animals 

will be on Friday,               

October 2 at 1:00pm.  

Please arrive no later than 12:50.  

Weather permitting, we will be in the 

school yard, between the church and the 

school.  If  there is rain, we will be under 

the breezeway at the school.  All live 

pets must be either on a leash or in a 

crate.  Toy/stuffed animals are welcome!  

It is an early release day.  All students 

will be released at 1:15, following the 

Blessing of  the Animals!  There is no 

after school care on this day due to the 

water filling stations being installed! 

Change of plans! 

Our Book Fair dates have changed 

due to the Scholastic warehouse.  

The Book Fair is October 12-16! 

We cant wait to see you there! 

¶ Progress reports go home today,  

September 18! 

¶ Parent/teacher conferences are 

on October 16!  There is no 

school for the students this day.  

Report cards will be given to you 

at your conference.  

If you havenôt done so, please be sure 

you ñlikeò us on Facebook! We post 

pictures of our students and post differ-

ent upcoming events!  
 

https://www.facebook.com/

HolyCrossCatholicSchoolBayCityTx 

Donõt forget about the Baby Bottle                  

Campaign for the Bay City Womenõs                    

Pregnancy Center! The students are so                   

excited to help AND excited to win a pizza 

party!  

As of  today, 3rd 

grade is in the 

lead!  


